
 

[insert date] 
 
 
The Resident  Our Ref:  

[Address]  Enquiries: Richard Gale 

[SUBURB  STATE  POSTCODE]  Telephone: 08 9311 8111 

  Email: admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au 

    

Dear Owner/Occupier  
  
URBAN ROAD SAFETY PROGRAM  
  
As part of Main Roads’ Urban Road Safety Program, the Town will be delivering a number of simple, 
low-cost road safety upgrades to key streets across Carlisle, Victoria Park and East Victoria Park. 
 
Under the program, six intersections in your area have been selected to be upgraded with mini 
roundabouts or raised platforms, which are proven traffic calming measures that reduce speed and 
crash severity. Importantly, both treatments can be constructed with minimal disruption and won’t 
require any kerb modification or road widening works. 
 
Mini roundabouts are proposed at the intersections of Washington/Mackie and Mackie/Gloucester, 
and raised platforms are proposed at the intersections of Leonard/Washington, Leonard/Gloucester, 
Cargill/Gloucester and Cargill/Washington. 
 
The locations of the mini roundabouts and raised platforms are shown below, along with examples 
of existing treatments in similar urban settings. At this stage, the Town expects construction to 
commence in mid-2023, however timeframes are subject to change and the Town will keep all 
affected residents informed about any upcoming works. 
 
If you have any questions or feedback about the project, you can reach our street improvement team 
on 08 9311 8111 or admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au. If you would like to share your feedback with us 
online, please visit www.yourthoughts.vicpark.wa.gov.au/urban-road-safety-program. 
 
This project is fully funded by Main Roads WA.



 

 
       Mini roundabout example    Raised platform example 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
RICHARD GALE 
STREET IMPROVEMENT OFFICER 


